
July 27, 1993

Mr. Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
S P A C E S
1804 North Van Ness
Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Seymour:

You are beyond wonderful! You made my stay in Los Angeles incredibly productive and
extraordinarily stimulating. Thank you for spending so much time filling me full of your wisdom
and showing me such wonderful work.

I was thrilled to see the works of John Ehn. I am deeply grateful that JMKAC has been selected as
one of the recipients of his work, and I know that the Board and staff join me in thanking you for
all you did to make that possible.

After seeing the work, I feel strongly that as large a body as possible should remain together in
order to show the breadth of "Old Trapper's" vision. We would appreciate the opportunity to
include the cement sculptures, cement works that hung from the trees, as well as the memory
boards, signage, and other objects in the collection. We eagerly await the Ehn family decisions.

Have a great summer.

Cordially,

J O H N M I C H A E L K O H L E R A RT S C E N T E R

Riuh DeYoung Kohler
D i r e c t o r
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